Prayer Letter of Jacky & Yessica May 2025

Dear Friends, Family, and Ministry Partners,

Greetings from our family! We pray this letter finds you well
and rejoicing in God'’s faithfulness, as we have been in
these past months. We're writing to share some exciting
updates and to invite you to partner with us in prayer as
we prepare to return to the mission field in Panama.

First, we are thrilled to share that we welcomed our
newborn son Levi Byron Chan into the world on February
211 We are so grateful for this new blessing and for God’s
provision during this special season of our family life.

We are also preparing to return to Panama on June 4,
where we will be stepping back into full-time ministry. Just
a couple of weeks after we arrive, we will begin with an
English camp during the third week of June—a great
opportunity to connect with local youth and begin
ministering right away. Please pray for strength and
smooth logistics as we jump right info ministry.

One praise we want to share is that after many tries, Jacky
has finally found a Chinese doctor who has been able to
help significantly with his eczema. This has been a huge
answer to prayer for our family, and we thank God for His
healing hand through this doctor.

As we prepare to return to Panama, we would love your
prayers for the following:
. Family transition — Please pray for grace and peace
as our family (especially the
. kids) adjusts to life back in Panama after time away.
. Language learning — Pray for Jacky's continued progress in learning Spanish so he
. can minister more effectively.
. Health — Please pray that Jacky's eczema will not flare up again once we return to
. Panama'’s climate and conditions.
. New Ministry Season — That God will guide us and use us in meaningful ways
. through the English camp and in all upcoming ministry opportunities.



We are thankful for each of you—for your
friendship, your prayers, and your support. We
know we are not going alone, and it brings us
great comfort to be surrounded by such aloving
and faithful community.

With heartfelt grafitude,
Jacky, Yessica, Emilia, Levi Chan

Ways to Support Our Mission:

1.Cheques: please make payable to “GO International Canada” and send to 63 Silver Star Blvd, Unit
C17, Toronto, ON M1V 5E5 Canada

2.Bank transfers (Interac e-transfer): send to donate@gointl.ca, including your email and address.

3. Credit Card Donations: Please visit www.gointl.ca click “Donate”, and specify “Jacky and Yessica”
in the special instructions.

4. For monthly automatic bank transfers: send a VOID cheque to the office with the monthly transfer
amount and support designation, processed on the 25t of each month. Please specific donation

to support “Jacky and Yessica”.
5.To receive electronic copy of specific missionary’s prayer, please email info@gointl.ca.



mailto:donate@gointl.ca
http://www.gointl.ca/

MRk MM FEEz LT

Jus
G

A pAERIpE

e
¢

A - g < R R BRI AL AR - 2 F ”7&@& [RE E=T]
BB o - FEIFRAEE A BT SRR G LEH LA
BB L AREDTIN G PRy FEEEAP - AL R

pi,Awﬁmiy'%ﬁbi—%%ﬁi3ﬂﬁﬁ@;mw
Byron Chane *t 2 7 21 B E% 23 | fig B e cidenry
nwkwﬂ%1ﬁ4$mﬁmﬁﬁw'ﬁ%@°

APT KT 6 0 4 P
A S o N Rl g
Ii %'Smim —\’t '3 1P -

Y

Aps B EA S - BERGLE

1»\‘j~ %‘%

&%gﬁiiﬁéw%%%%E%%’Qaﬁﬁyﬁwﬁgiw
ﬁl:l%%wimﬁﬁgoﬁ@

’ — ¥» JIIETAT -J-\. FB ‘l' 7Z‘{IJ JllE‘Tl

mu;;r, FA 4R

T ¥E R Jacky ¥t

5ﬁ_&a§,ﬁ%aAﬁgwﬁﬁ%%ﬂoéiﬁ%ﬂW?ﬁ-

R — B S gl L o AV R A ;ﬁ—g

BAPIEEEET £ BFES T A A4

- R - FAAP- RL(FEFNEZI ) AL R
BTOR BT, N A - BRSO
E T RAERC
- T EY - 3?‘73 Jacky #& 317 Feng ¥ 2 & N4k
PR R L F AR RE o
- RRRR - i Jacky IR AL A BRI B AW
A B GERE LAY o
. %—ﬁﬁié—-%;mgﬁuiﬁ”éﬁ%gA% p

AP SIAEA G, T 7;;31 e N N o

B A o (7 F s



AR B PE - i RL R A F o AP AP T 2 RE  REHR- BLEEE G

KT Bl EAPR AV LR -

’g;,u}'g\;,;f

Jacky, Yessica {- Emilia

Yot A FEN T HIRE o VRT3 R

L.

A R385 B GO International Canada # 7+ 63 Silver Star Blvd, Unit C17, Toronto, ON M1V 5E5
Canada

{7 & #7340 Interac e-transfer : donate@gointl.ca I G if? B 2 T 28~ 2 nl 2 X 4FIL R o
(R %/]?% ' 3E ~ #x www. gointl.ca 2 “Donate” # & “special instruction” ZP X4 Jacky &
Yessica Chan

KiEFpofpk: FLMAMF-EVOID A R LA F3xp & D HPpR S 2 L AP > LS
£ 25 P iRk %[ﬁ%é‘%éﬁ-g_‘r_ﬂg * 3 T Jacky & Yessica Chan; -

TR F R ART 0 3R 28 _info@gointl. ca



http://www.gointl.ca/
mailto:%20info@gointl.ca

1
© |
@ |

Dear Brothers and Sisters, @

Happy Chinese New Year to all of you! It has been a while since we last updated you.
Hope you all had a wonderful time with family and friends just like we did.

Thank you for those who attended our Commissioning Ceremony earlier this year;

it was very heartwarming to have everyone share this meaningful moment with us.

We haven’t met 100% of our fundraise budget yet, but GOI, our mission agency, still allowed
us to come down by faith, we are now safely back to Panama. This departure felt harder than
before, because we know that we won’t be able to see our family and friends for a longer
period of time.

Jacky and Emilia’s eczema has been flaring up lately. It could most likely be weather related.
It is currently the “summer” season in Panama, which is very hot and dry with little wind at
night. This weather will persist until April when it starts to slowly rain again.

On the ministry side, Jacky already had work assigned for the next 3 months prior to our
departure, so he started work right after we arrived and preached at our church’s Chinese
congregation the week we arrived. He also needs to start Spanish classes soon again and is
planning to enrol into a formal Spanish course or University course. Although he can serve in
the Chinese congregation, there’s still a lot of help needed in the Spanish congregation.



We also just came back from the annual Chinese-Spanish Youth Summer Camp aka
“Campamento Juvenil” (February 4-9). This year’s theme was “Created for Eternity -
Eclesiastes 3:11” and was held at a campsite 2 hours away from the city. | had the
opportunity to serve as a Group Leader and Jacky as a Helper in 2 different groups. It was
my first time serving at a camp and it was a great experience being able to serve the Lord in
different aspects. It was again a very successful camp but sadly, there was no Chinese
group this year. Please pray for more participants next camp, which will be the English
Camp in June.

Lastly, we have created an Instagram page for those who are interested in following us:
missionswithjoy
Prayer Support:
e Find a suitable apartment
e Jacky and Emilia’s eczema
e Jacky’s busy ministry schedule
e Youth Camp follow up
e Jacky Spanish Courses
e Fundraising
“Humble yourselves before the Lord, and he will lift you up.” James 4:10 (NIV)

Thank you for all your prayers and support!

Blessings from the Chan family,
Jacky, Yessica and Emilia

For financial support, they can be dedicated through the following methods:
1. Cheques payable to GO International-Canada and sent to 63 Silver Star Blvd., Unit C17, Toronto, ON M1V 5E5 Canada



